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To:

Subject: AGO Vermont Public Records Request
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 5:08:49 PM
Attachments: Stacey 10 day request.docx

Dear Ms. Stacey,

Please find attached our response to your recent Public Records Request. If you have
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Rebecca Butler

Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General — Criminal Division
802-828-5512

rebecca.butler@vermont.gov



CHARITY CLARK TEL: (802) 828-3171

ATTORNEY GENERAL
WWw.ago.vermont.gov
STATE OF VERMONT
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT
05609-1001
July 8, 2024

Lauren Stace

Brandon. Vermont 05733

Re: Public Records Request

Dear Ms. Stacey

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated July 3, 2024, in which you
request:

“I am requesting under the freedom of information act information in reference to the
Christopher and Nicholas Louras case that took place on October 8th 2019 in Rutland,
Vermont.

Specifically interview transcripts or audio from any and all individuals interviewed by law
enforcement, if available.

I am also requesting autopsy reports and autopsy photos of both Christopher and Nicholas, if
available and covered under the freedom of information act law.

I am requesting crime scene photos from the Salisbury location where Nicholas Louras' body
was found and any police body camera footage from that scene.

I also request any photos available from the Rutland Walmart scene where Christopher Louras
was shot and killed by law enforcement.

Lastly I am requesting any cellular phone communication record that law enforcement had access
to and used in the investigation, primarily text messages between Christopher and

Nicholas, and any other relevant text conversation with additional individuals”

Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right
to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine

a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single
request.

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.
Sincerely,
/s/ Rebecca Butler

Paralegal, Criminal Division
Office of the Attorney General






